

PROGRAMS

- Temporary Housing
- Life Skills Lab
- PC Lab
- Workforce Readiness

First Congregational Church of Vernon 695 Hartford Turnpike Vernon, CT 06066

April 20, 2015

Dear Fellow Travelers Along the Jericho Road

On behalf of the board of directors, staff, and residents entrusted to our care, we thank you for your generosity. We acknowledge receipt of check number: 7940 in the amount of \$2,303.00 and thank you for the compassion and care that this represents. Your continued financial support will ensure that residents are able to reclaim responsible control over their lives and, ultimately, to reenter society as productive citizens.

For gifts of \$250.00 or more, we attest that the donor did not receive any goods or services from this Agency in return for their gift. Nor did they receive intangible religious benefits.

It was a joy working with you on behalf of those who have fallen on the Jericho Road and being ministers of mercy together. Your open-hearted response to their and our need was encouraging and deeply appreciated. Your testimony to our residents is that there is a God who sees them, knows them, and loves them. Our prayer is that the Chief Shepherd - Jesus, will visit them while with us.

In closing, please visit our website at <u>www.tri-townshelterservices.org</u> and go to the tab **IN THEIR WORDS**, in which residents share their stories. Your continued support makes these outcomes possible. Thank you for being healers to the wounded entrusted to our care. We couldn't do it without you!

Kindest Regards

Pieter Nijssen R. Niysse

Pieter Nijssen, Executive Director